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August 30, 2020 
 
 
Dear colleagues: 
 
The start of a school year like none other will soon be upon us.  Never before has reopening 
been so uncertain and our situation so fluid, and never before have students so needed their 
teachers and the structure of school. 
 
Opening day for faculty and staff is Tuesday, September 1, 2020.  There will be no full-staff 
gathering this year.  Instead, the first few hours will be reserved for individuals to 
independently view certain opening day videos (notably the annual Right-To-Know 
presentation, and a required COVID presentation).  These videos will be provided 
tomorrow.  Principals will have the latitude to hold building-level meetings late-morning or in 
the afternoon on Tuesday, and beyond these commitments, faculty and staff will have the 
balance of Tuesday, September 1st and Wednesday, September 2nd to prepare for students’ 
return on Tuesday, September 8th. 
 
Wishing us all success for a safe, smooth, and rewarding return to school, 
 

 
 
Jay Lebrun 
Superintendent of Schools 


